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Burke, Ruth A

From: Duncan Perry <duncan515@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 12:17 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
With the country, not to mention the world, experiencing serious environmental threats owing to climate 
change, I strongly I oppose the Department of Environmental Protection's petition to take most of Maine out of 
the Ozone Transport Region. We are a flagship state, setting precedents that benefit the country, like bottle 
recycling. Changing direction is wrong headed and provide incentive for others to leave the agreement. We 
need more environmental care, not less! And Maine, because of our geographic position, strong clean air 
protections is essential. Don't undermine our environment. Be mindful of the health of the people of this state. 
Take care of us, not corporations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Duncan Perry 
 
,  


